
Friendly Reminder for Our Upcoming Golf 

Tournament 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We wanted to send a friendly reminder about the 

upcoming [Tournament Name] scheduled for [Date] at [Location]. 

If you haven't registered yet, there's still time! Please make sure to secure your spot by 

[Registration Deadline]. We're excited to see all our participants and enjoy a fun day of golfing. 

If you have any questions or need assistance with your entry, feel free to reach out to us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you on the course! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


